
 
 
 
 
 

Work-on-hand at the end of September 2008 
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Work-on-hand at the end of September 2008 amounted to 6.3 billion euros (and not 

6.6 billion euros as indicated by error in the November 10, 2008 press release).  This 

figure is down 5% compared to work-on-hand at the end of September 2007.   

 

 


